
E-mail: lyc784533@ntu.edu.tw contact number：(02) 3366-3366 #27073 

Dear CPH students:  

I’m campus advisor, Liya Chen. 

It’s Already been a month since this semester’s begun.  

How’s everything going? Is everything okay with you? 

The weather in Taiwan is always changing.  

Especially during the end of the winter, and the beginning of the spring.  

Just like mood. Sometimes we’ve tried so hard to keep everything stable and in 

progress, but sometimes, things just came out of nowhere, either they turned out 

to be disappointments.  

It may distract our attention a bit, or it may make us more capable and 

stronger…  

  If you want to get more information about curriculum, class and credit 

management, or anything about applying scholarship, programs or part-time works in school, 

you can ask TA and also contact campus advisor through online reservation, e-mail or 

phone call. 

Or, if you’re fine with your study condition, but you feel you need someone to talk to,  

just feel free to contact us as well! You can make a consulting appointment online in 

advance, after knowing your needs, I’ll try my best to refer suitable resources to you, and 

figure out your worries with you. 



E-mail: lyc784533@ntu.edu.tw contact number：(02) 3366-3366 #27073 

⚫ Consulting hour: every Friday 10:00-12:00 14:00-16:00 (booking online←)  

⚫ Consulting room location: resources room, main campus (besides CSW). 

 

  

▲FRONT DOOR 

 (SCHOOL BUS STOP) 

▲DESTINATION! 

Wish all of you  

Stay healthy 

Stay peaceful 

Stay gold. 

https://my.ntu.edu.tw/csw/appointment/default.html
https://goo.gl/maps/qVP8YM56Xb6CGtrb8

